
Dear Families, 

Our school year is ramping up to full speed. Mpls Kids Ramsey 

has been working hard to form meaningful bonds with students 

and families. Looking forward  through October there are some 

key dates to announce. First, the week of Fall Break is coming 

up soon and students will not have classes on Oct 14th, 15th and 

16th.  Moving to the end of the month teachers have record 

keeping days and the students will not have classes on Oct 29th 

and 30th. Mpls Kids Ramsey will be joining with our  Armatage site for  these non-

school days. There are two fieldtrips scheduled for October. First, to Sever’s Corn Maze 

10/16. Second, to Pepito’s Mexican restaurant for lunch and a movie 10/30. Make sure 

students are dressed appropriate for outdoor weather during off site fieldtrips. Please 

contact our main office at (612) 668-3890 for any further billing or scheduling ques-

tions.  

             Minneapolis Kids Monthly at Ramsey  

                                        October 2015 

 

Kids Welcome: 

Beyond the Bell:  7:00-
8:30 a.m. 

(Ramsey Students Only) 

 

 After School:  2:00-6:00 
p.m. 
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Happy Fall! Off to a Great Start! 

Beyond The Bell 

6th through 8th grade students currently registered at Ramsey 
Middle School are welcome to join our new before school drop-in 

program. 
Activities include shooting baskets in the gym, finishing a school 

assignment, designing your favorite piece of jewelry, and so much 
more. 

Where? Ramsey Middle School's Cafeteria 
When? Doors open at 7:00 a.m. and students remain until the 

start of their school day. 
Cost? $7 per morning along with a registration fee of $35. 

Drop-in service requires 24-hour notice. 

Staff: New and Old 

We are excited to welcome two new staff to our Team. 
Collaboration, teamwork and leadership allow our stu-
dents to thrive in  our safe and explorative atmosphere.  

Staff: 

Breisha, assistant: after school (New) 

Jody, assistant: after school 

Kathleen, assistant: before and after school 

Sarah, assistant: after school (New) 

Tiffany, assistant: after school 

Frank, site coordinator: 7:00-11:00am and 2:00-6:00pm 


